Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

2/3/2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has been selected to represent Gilgandra Public School at the opening of the town's new cultural centre on Friday 3/3/2023. Students will travel by bus leaving school at 10.45 and returning approximately 11.30am. Students will be supervised by a teacher and support staff. They will participate in the welcome dance and smoking ceremonies.

Please complete the information below and return to school with your child in the morning.

Kind regards,

Rebecca Rogers

Assistant Principal

Cultural Centre Opening - Gilgandra Information Centre

| I give permission for my child | to atten | d the Cultural Centre opening on Friday 3' |
|--------------------------------------|---------------------------------|--------------------------------------------|
| March from 10.45, returning to scho | ool at 11.30 where they will jo | in in traditional dances and smoking |
| ceremonies. I understand travel wil | l be by bus. | |
| Medical information/allergies that m | nust be noted included: | |
| | | |
| Emergency contact name: | | Phone: |
| | | |
| | | |
| Parent Name | Parent Signature | |
| | | |
| | | |